
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR 

Date: 23/09/2020 

Notice 

This is for information to all the students, faculty members and staff of the Institute that all the 

classes on 24/09/2020 from 12:00 noon onwards have been suspended as a mark of respect to 

our beloved student late Shubankar Pandit. 

All are requested to participate in the condolence meeting to be held at 4:00 pm on 

24/09/2020. 

This is as per the approval of the competent authority. 

 

 

               Dean Academics 

 


